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On Wednesday 13 September our lovely resident Viv celebrated her birthday with staff and friends at Woodstock

Residential Care Home.

Her friends and daughter all sang ‘Happy birthday’ to her as she was presented with a gorgeous chocolate birthday cake. Viv looked

forward to sharing out her cake with everyone, and enjoyed a slice herself with a lovely cup of tea with her family.

She received lots of cards on her birthday and sang along with our Activities staff to wish herself a happy birthday in the morning!

Many happy returns Viv!

 


